
 

NOTICE OF SURPLUS PROPERTY 
THIS PROPERTY HAS BEEN DECLARED SURPLUS BY THE MULTNOMAH COUNTY BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

Notice of surplus property: This property has been designated surplus by the 
Multnomah Board of County Commissioners.  Multnomah County is seeking input as 
to the future of this property. Interested parties are invited to express an interest in 
the property and any proposals for disposition. The Board will hold a public hearing 
to consider disposition of the property after receiving public input. All those who 
submit statements of interest will be notified by mail of the date and time of the 
hearing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 PLEASE DO NOT DISTURB THE OCCUPANTS 

PUBLIC COMMENT IS DUE THURSDAY JUNE 5, 2014, 2:00 pm 

Mail: Multnomah County, ATTN: North Williams Center Surplus, 
501 SE Hawthorne, Portland, OR 97214 
 
E-Mail: north-williams-center@multco.us 
 
Respondents requesting accommodation for comment via voice 
communication should call 503.988. 

Additional information and updates are available at: 

http://multco.us/facilities-property-management/surplus-property 
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